SANBORN |||| HEAD

Shepsko achieves PE Status

APRIL 8, 2022

Sanborn Head is excited to announce that Chelsey Shepsko from our Philadelphia office has earned
her Professional Engineer (PE) license in Pennsylvania.

Congratulations, Chelsey!

SANBORNHEAD.COM 1


https://www.sanbornhead.com/
https://www.sanbornhead.com

